
[A male patient sits in the reception area of the dental practice speaking to 
the camera. A graphic on screen identifies him as David]

(David)
I've been coming to this practice for, gosh, 15 years. Something like the other 
thing. I came here mostly because I was new to the area and needed a dentist and
I had a friend that had come to Darren and really liked what he does.

[We see an aerial shot of the dental practice building with a brown slanted roof
and brick siding. In the background we see a series of tall hills]

[We cut to a shot of the front door of the practice coming into focus. Writing 
on the glass door reads The Center for Esthetic Dentistry, Darren S. �
Huddleston, DMD, PC ]�

Then we hit it off really well, and I liked all the new modern equipment and 
capabilities. This is the place for me, so I've been here ever since. 

[We see a close-up shot of Dr. Huddleston s face, wearing dental loupes and �
concentrating on his work]

[A close-up shot shows that Dr. Huddleston is operating a laser tool, cleaning 
up a dental implant]

[A wider shot shows the full view of Dr. Huddleston operating the laser tool]

[We return to the shot of David sitting in the reception area]

(David)
This place makes me feel welcome and comfortable just by the atmosphere they 
create here. It's always a pleasant place to come. I would describe the doctors 
of this practice, as, you know, patient, kind, personable, warm feeling in the 
office in general. It's just a very comfortable place to be. 

[A panning shot of the inside of the practice displays the waiting area, 
including large brown cushioned chairs, rustic d cor, and a floor to ceiling �
stone fireplace.]

[We see another angle of the entrance area, this one showing the curved 
reception desk, the double high ceilings, and more of the rustic atmosphere]

(David)
Darren feels like family to me, we have a great rapport together, and he is so 
thorough and detail oriented. I really like that. And every one of the 
procedures I've ever had here has been virtually pain free, and I really enjoy 
that.

[Dr. Huddleston sits at his desk on the computer, looking at dental imagery on 
the screen]

[In an examination room, Dr. Huddleston operates a digital scanner in a 
patient s mouth as she lays in the chair. A 3D image of her teeth forms on a �
nearby screen as he navigates the device]

[Another shot shows the patient now upright, looking at the 3D scan with Dr. 
Huddleston. He gestures to the 3D scan on the screen as he speaks to her. The 
patient nods her head in understanding.]

[We see a shot focused on Dr. Huddleston as he continues to speak to the patient
with a friendly demeanor]

[We return to the shot of David sitting in the reception area]

(David)



He's a dentist that really is aware of people and the sensitivities and you 
know, it's pretty much always pain free and very comfortable to come here. So 
there's never a hesitation if I have any sort of dental issue, I'm in here 
immediately. This place feels like home to me.

[An aerial shot pulling away from the practice building transitions us to a 
closing graphic]

[The graphic shows the logo for the practice that reads The Center for Esthetic�
Dentistry, Dr. Darren S. Huddleston, DMD . Below that, text reads: 1035 N.E. � �
6th St. Grants Pass, OR 97526, (541) 476-8788, www.drhuddleston.com]


